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William R. Blair
Box 392
El Pa;o,Taxa;

April 12, 1939

Honorable Marriner S, Eccles, Chairman
Federal Reserve System
Washington, D, C.

My dear Mr, Eccles:

I have seen & copy of Senator Byrd's open
letter to you under date of January 14 which, as I
understand, is in response to an open letter from
you to him of December 22, 1938,

In order that I may have both sides of the
question under discussion, would appreciate your send-
ing me a copy of your letter above referred to.

Thenking you in advance for the favor, I

am
Yours very truly,
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Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





